MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE AMES CITY COUNCIL
AMES, IOWA APRIL 2, 2021

The Special Meeting of the Ames City Council was called to order by Mayor John Haila at 4:05 p.m.
on the 2™ day of April, 2021. The Mayor announced that it was impractical to hold an in-person
Council meeting due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Therefore, this meeting was being held as an
electronic meeting as allowed by Section 21.8 of the lowa Code. Council Members Bronwyn Beatty-
Hansen, Gloria Betcher, Amber Corrieri, and Tim Gartin were present. Council Members Rachel Junck
and David Martin were absent as was ex officio Member Nicole Whitlock. The Mayor described the
options available to those who wanted to offer public input.

RESOLUTION AWARDING CONTRACT TO MOVE CLAY SOIL FROM BAKER
SUBDIVISIONSITE TO CITY’SSTEAM ELECTRIC PLANT’S ASH SITE: Moved by Corrier,
seconded by Gartin, to adopt RESOLUTION NO. 21-159 awarding a contract to Con-Struct, Inc., of
Ames, lowa, in the estimated amount of $71,968.20 (inclusive of taxes) to move clay soil from the
Baker Subdivision site to the City’s Steam Electric Plant’s ash site.

Roll Call Vote: 4-0. Resolution declared adopted unanimously, signed by the Mayor, and hereby made
a portion of these Minutes.

DISPOSITIONS OF COMMUNICATIONS TO COUNCIL: None.
COUNCIL COMMENTS: Council Member Beatty-Hansen advised that KHOI was asking if any
Council members would like to record a short radio clip encouraging masking. If so, they can call

KHOI at 510-812-7989 or text Ms. Beatty-Hansen.

ADJOURNMENT: Moved by Beatty-Hansen to adjourn the meeting at 4:08 p.m.

Diane R. Voss, City Clerk John A. Haila, Mayor



